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We are pleased to announce that the next Virtual Faculty Roundtable event will 

take place on Wednesday, November 18 from 5-6 pm EDT, featuring Dr. 

Mark Barry, Associate Editor of the peer-reviewed International Journal on 

World Peace, Managing Editor of the Applied Unificationism Blog, and a 

lecturer in Management at UTS. 

What is the Faculty Roundtable Series? 

The Faculty Roundtable Series is dedicated to presenting current academic 

research conducted by UTS faculty, alumni, and students. Each event will 

feature a new speaker and topic and include an opportunity for questions and 

commentary. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Registration 

Please note that you will need to register first in order to receive the Zoom link 

to join! 

Click here to register! 



 

 

  

 

To register, click on the blue button above the flyer or type bit,ly/barry_rt into 

your internet browser. The registration page is accessible both ways.  

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Zoom on November 18! 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 
 


